N OF NEW MILFORD

“Gateway to Litchfield County”
Office of the Fire Marshal

9/23/2020

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY

There will be NO outside burning of any kind in the Town Of New
Milford

This is due to the extreme dry conditions that we are experiencing.
All Burn permits have been suspended until further notice!

Any questions please call our office (860) 355-6099.

If you see any fire call 911 to report it.

Thank You.

Hf—

Kevin Reynolds
Fire Marshal

Town Hall 10 Main St. New Milford, Connecticut 06776 Telephone (860) 355-6099 Fax (860)
355-4609



